
Dear Parents, 

 

We are all experiencing very difficult and uncertain times, 

but at the same time it’s important to appreciate that we 

are all part of living history. Our children are all part of it 

too and it will be talked about for generations to come. So 

much around us is different, schools are closed, shops are 

closed, people must stay at home as much as possible and 

not see friends or family. Not just here, but all around the 

world.  

One of the best things that your children can do is keep a 

journal over the next weeks (or while this lasts). It could be 

handwritten, typed or drawn. They could record events, day 

to day activities, fears and feelings, take photos or keep a 

video journal. As parents, let them interview you, so you can 

be part of it as well. When it’s all over, keep it in a safe 

place for them. This way they will be able to share it with 

their children and grandchildren. Help them create a 

tangible, primary source of their own history!  

 

Best wishes, and stay safe, 

The Staff Team at Broughton Primary 

 


